
RETURN YOUR TRANSPONDER AND GET YOUR NEW I-PASS 
STICKER TAG
*Note-Please bring your vehicle license plate number to 
present and be prepared that wait times may occur.
 
QUESTIONS? Please call Senator McConchie’s Office at
(224) 662-4544.

October 29th, 3 - 7 p.m.

State Senator
Dan McConchie

State Representative
Marty McLaughlin


